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29 October 2018 

Jake Preston 

By email: fyi-request-8588-3deacfa5Orequests.fyi.org.nz  

Dear Jake 

OIA Request: Response to Jake Preston (legal advice provided to EQC between 
4 September 2010 and 20 December 2010) 
Our Ref: OIA353 / 1 

1. I refer to your email of 11 October 2018 to the Office of the Attorney-General seeking 
information under the Official Information Act 1982. You request has been transferred to 
Crown Law Office pursuant to s 14 of the Act on 17 October 2018. 

2. You have requested: 

a. All advice requested of, and/or provided to, EQC by the Office of the 
Attorney-General. 

b. All communication related to any such advice. 

3. The time frame you have specified for this correspondence or legal advice is 4 September 
2010 to 20 December 2010. 

4. 	We have not located any documents that fall within the scope of your request. 

5. You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman in respect of 
our decision on your request under section 28(2) of the Official Informapon Act 1982. 

Yours sincerely 
Crown Law 

Jenny Catran 
Team Manager 
Public Law 
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